
                                HOSPITALITY MINISTRY TEAM MEETING MINUTES 

                                                 Tuesday,  May 9, 2017 

 

Called to order at 6:00 PM                 

Attendees:   Jane, Brittney, Terry, John 

Terry read from Luke 14:12 

Minutes from the March 21, 2017 meeting were read and approved. 

Old Business: 

Since Larry gave several mugs to visitors over the last 2 months, we only have a limited supply 
remaining. We looked at the catalog and the prices range from $1.00 per mug to $5.00 per mug. We will 
discuss further and then decide which mug would suit our needs. 

Terry had updated the job descriptions since the Leadership team needed them before today’s meeting. 
We all agreed with the positions and the descriptions and we had nothing more to add. John will ask 
Sam Weyant to see if he would like to join our team.  

Tim has been overloaded with all the new sound equipment, etc, so there has been nothing new on the 
DVD for the visitor packets. 

We are looking to get more people involved with being our greeters and suggested we put something in 
the weekly newsletter to see if we can get more volunteers. 

We discussed the seminar/social event in more detail. We will look on the church calendar for some 
suitable dates in the fall. Brittney will talk to Tim’s sister, Naomi Kraenbring, about the dates that would 
suit her.  We have decided that the time for this event would be from 11:00 to 1:00 on a Saturday. We 
liked the idea of having soup, cheeses, crackers, and fruit , such as grapes, watermelon and cantaloupe 
for a lite lunch. We will ask Dolly to make the soup and for help from the kitchen committee. We will use 
tickets so that we can get a head count about 2 weeks before and would collect free-will donations. We 
will ask the Leadership team about asking the church members to give donations to offset the costs. 

We discussed getting a better sign for our lawn with a more electronic look and John will talk to the 
township about what the rules are for this type.  

Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday,  July 11, 2017 at 6:00 in room 145.      

Meeting was adjourned at 6:30 pm.                                                                                                                  
Minutes submitted by Jane L. Lookenbill, Secretary  


